

New officers and directors sworn in at annual meeting

November 08, 2012 - Rhode Island

Past President Michael Artesani, at left, administers the oath of office to Rhode Island Builders Association officers and directors during the 2012 annual meeting at Kirkbrae Country Club, Lincoln, on October 2.

Taking the oath are, from left, vice president Roland Fiore, secretary David Caldwell Jr., treasurer Steven Gianlorenzo, with local directors Frank Bragatin, David Caldwell Sr., James Deslandes, Joel DeMelo, Thomas Lopatosky, Louis Cotoia, Dean Martineau and Carol O'Donnell.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540